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From: Partridge,Jason
To: Hannah,Allison
Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:46:21 AM

Public Comments for D13-025-2024; 393-395 Earl Street

 
 
From: Lucas Garofalo  
Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 4:44 PM
To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

 

 
Hey Jason,
 
I recently caught wind of a new hair salon going up on the corner at Albert and I cannot
tell you how beneficial this would be for me and all my roommates. We just moved to
union street and are all looking for someone new to cut our hair. This would be a perfect
addition to the area for all the students living near Queens. Thank you for your
consideration and have a great weekend!


